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On 3rd August 2024, Saturday a comprehensive Financial Literacy Workshop was held at Dr. M. 

S. Gosavi Seminar hall, aimed at equipping students with essential financial knowledge and 

skills. The workshop targeted a diverse group, including SYMCA students,  third year 

engineering students from all other departments and staff members, reflecting a wide range of 

financial literacy levels. The event was organized by department of MCA(Engg), in collaboration 

with BEAM outsourcing services(a SEBI smart organization), to address the growing need for 

financial education in our community. 

 

CA Prasanna Pangam was the expert for the session. It started with formal inaugural , felicitation 

of the guest, addressing by Dr. P. A. Chaudhari, HOD(MCA). Then pre-input test was given by 

all the partipants. 

 

The session began with Mr. Prasanna introducing the fundamental concepts of budgeting and 

saving. He emphasized the importance of understanding income versus expenses and the 

necessity of having a clear financial plan. He also provided a comprehensive introduction to the 

world of investments, starting with the fundamental principles and gradually moving to more 

complex concepts. 

Participants learned how to track their income and expenses effectively. They gained insights 

into different saving strategies and how to implement them in their daily lives. The interactive 

nature of the session allowed participants to apply theoretical knowledge to real-life scenarios. 

 

Ms. P. N. Deshmukh  proposed vote of thanks and the session ended with post input test and 

feedback collection. Ms. Akanksha Pathak(SYMCA) compared the event and SYMCA 

volunteers team executed the entire event smoothly. 
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